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*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 

web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 

  
 

 

THREE SEPARATE TRAFFIC ADVISORIES AFFECTING CENTURY BOULEVARD 
BEGINNING JULY 26TH THROUGH AUGUST 27TH  
 
1 of 3 Advisory: 
From Tuesday, July 26th to Friday, 29th from 11pm to 6am nightly, Metro will restrict the 
curb-lane on eastbound Century Boulevard before Aviation Boulevard. The remaining 
eastbound lanes will be open and the right turn pocket to southbound Aviation 
Boulevard will also be maintained.   
 
2 of 3 Advisory: 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will close the southbound I-405 
(westbound) Century Boulevard on- and off-ramps at La Cienega Boulevard for 55-
hours, starting at 10 p.m. Friday, July 29 to 5 a.m. Monday, August 1. La Cienega 
Boulevard on- and off-ramps will remain open.   A signed detour will be posted.  
 
3 of 3 Advisory: 
From Monday, August 1st to August 27th, Century Boulevard will be closed between 
Aviation Boulevard and La Cienega Boulevard for the Metro Crenshaw/LAX Transit 
Project. This work will require full closure of either westbound or eastbound lanes but 
not both at the same time. The closure will be from 11pm to 6am on weeknights only. All 
lanes will be reopened after this timeframe and throughout the weekend. The detour 
route will be through Arbor Vitae Street and Airport Boulevard then back to Century 
Boulevard.   
 
LAWA Media Public Relations, in collaboration with Metro and Caltrans, will launch an 
outreach effort to inform the traveling public and the airport community.   Please share 
this advisory with your respective passengers, employees, and others who are not on 
the distribution list. All passengers, employees, and service providers are encouraged to 
allow extra time to travel to and from LAX.  
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong at rchong@lawa.org . 
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